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Friday 18th June 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian and Year 11 student 

Year 11 Valedictory Dinner - Postponed 

 

As you may be aware, on Monday the Government announced a change to our national road map out 

of lockdown and pushed back the ‘freedom day’ previously set for Monday 21st June to Monday 19th 

July. This has had a significant impact on a number of events we had planned for the end of term, 

including our Year 11 Valedictory Dinner. 

Although we have pursued a number of alternative solutions both across our Trust, as a school and 

with our venue, we have had to make the regrettable decision to postpone our planned Year 11 

Valedictory Dinner on Thursday 1st July.  

We fully understand the disappointment and upset this will cause and want to assure you the decision 

has been made as a last resort. However, we have managed to secure Charnock Farm venue for 

Thursday 9th September 2021 and would like to invite you to our Year 11 Valedictory Dinner on this 

revised date. We would ask all students to take 1 minute to complete the survey below to inform us 

how likely they are to still attend the event on this date. Could you please complete the form by 

Wednesday 23 June 2021.  In the event that we have limited interest in attending the event in 

September, we will then need to cancel the event. 

Year 11 Prom (google.com) 

Please be aware that, should the Valedictory dinner not go ahead on 9th September due to any 

restrictions still being in case, we would not look to rearrange for a later date and would therefore 

cancel the evening.  

We very much hope you will all be able to join us on this change of date and we look forward to hearing 

all about your summer and start to post 16 education; along with seeing you dressed in your finery.  

The details of our Valedictory Dinner will remain the same, with arrival at 6pm and include a buffet 

and disco. 

We very much look forward to seeing you on Thursday 9th September, but should you be unable to 

make this date, please contact enquiries@whs.lancs.sch.uk     

Yours sincerely, 

 J Lewis 

Mr J Lewis 
Head of School 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc3rdKAdqfhZAnHiHz7AcR1SNPkb7CI8-20xflIVJdYytWp_Q/viewform
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